Important Reminder: March 8" deadline for submitting Tropical Storm Irene claims

The deadline for submitting claims for transferring facilities only under the Tropical Storm
Irene guidelines and using the “DR” modifier is March 8, 2012. This includes the resubmission
of claims previously submitted without the required modifier. For more details, please click
here.

Contact: Patrick Cucinelli, pcucinelli@leadingageny.org, 518-867-8827.
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